THE TEMPLE STILL USED.

Synagog Continues to be Place of
Worship Despite Damage
by Recent Fire.

The Temple, E. 55th-st and Central-av S. E. will continue to be the meeting place for the Tifereth Israel Hebrew

congregation, despite the recent fire which damaged the structure, according to Rabbi Moses J. Gries.

"The part of The Temple that was

gutted by the fire will be rebuilt," said Rabbi Gries yesterday, "and services will be conducted in the synagog every Sunday as usual. Of course, some of the minor services have had to be done

away with especially those held in the assembly rooms in the rear of the church. This, however, will only be temporary and as soon as the work of repairing the damage is done everything will go on as usual in The Temple."

Yesterday Rabbi Gries took charge of both morning and evening services in

Yesterday Rabbi Gries took charge of both morning and evening services in The Temple. Rabbi Gries had been scheduled to speak in Dayton yesterday, but after the fire he canceled this engagement.